
 NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF TENDER  
PROCUREMENT OF CONSULTANCY SERVICES FOR STRENGTHENING  

I.T. PROCUREMENT WING OF NBP  
TENDER ID: NBP/ITD/PW/CSPW/07082011 

 
 
It is for information of all concerned that the tender notice for Procurement of Consultancy 
Services for Strengthening I.T. Procurement Wing of NBP having tender ID: 
NBP/ITD/PW/CSPW/07082011 has been cancelled.     
 
Note: This advertisement is also available on the websites of PPRA and NBP.  
 
Head I.T Procurement  
Information Technology Division, 
National Bank of Pakistan, 
4th Floor, Annexe Building, Head Office, 
I.I. Chundrigar Road, Karachi, Pakistan. 
Ph:  021- 99212214 – 99220289- 9212100-50(2509)  
      
 

  
 
 


